
PRESS RELEASE 
Timberline Bank named 2022 SBA Colorado 

District 7 (a) Lender of the year.  

May 11, 2022 

Timberline Bank received the Small Business Administration (SBA) Colorado’s 7(a) Small Lender 

of the year award. Timberline Bank CO-CEOs, Jeff Taets & Jim Pedersen, and Grand Junction 
President, Louise Goodman attended the award ceremony in Denver on May 6, 2022. 

Timberline Bank was named as Colorado’s 7(a) Small Lender of the year during the SBA 

National Small Business Week, co-hosted by the City and County of Denver, Denver Economic 

Development & Opportunity. Frances Padilla, District Director, SBA Colorado District Office, 

welcomed recipients and congratulated small business representatives at the ceremony.  

“We are humbled and excited to be named for this award. But Timberline should be thanking 

the SBA for their support to our small business, which is locally owned and operated, they are 

an essential partner to so many small businesses in Colorado” said Goodman during her 

acceptance speech. 

“It is an honor to be presented with this award for serving small businesses and especially 

gratifying since Timberline Bank is a small business,” said Pedersen.  

National Small Business Week has been hosted annually since 1953 to encourage other small 

business owners and enable them to learn from fellow small businesses' successes, SBA 

Administration.  

Timberline Bank is grateful to be named Colorado’s 7 (a) Lender of the year.  

For more information about Timberline Bank, contact us at  

info@timberlinebank.com or call (970)-683-5560. Our focus has been and always will be on the 

Communities We Serve! 

Pictured are CO-CEOs, Jeff Taets & Jim Pedersen, and Grand Junction Branch President, 

Louise Goodman. 
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